From: Gray, Gregory [mailto: GGray@commnet.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 9:06 AM

To: Vijay Nair

Cc: Miller, John (External Contact); Nunez, Elsa (External Contact); 'President@SouthernCT.edu’; James W. Schmotter; Judith Nosal (System Office)
Subject: RE: Attached

Thank you for this valuable input. Indeed we are “all on the same page”. Faculty input has already begun and | have yet to receive any recommendations from the university presidents. What we have are ideas which
will eventually be framed into a plan. Hopefully the “ideas” will garner some resources which will assist us in fully receiving and recognizing input from all the stakeholders who hold our system to the highest
standards. | trust we'lltalk more in the very near future. gwg
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